
Stay connected to NPHS  and CCPS

S E P T E M B E R  1 5 ,  2 0 2 3

NPHS OPEN HOUSE 9/19/23

 Referencing ParentVue (it is recommended that parents screen shot schedules to avoid having to
connect to the internet)
 Have your students screen shot their schedule and share with you
 Asking your child to write down his/her schedule. 

On Tuesday, September 19, 2023, at 6:00 pm, we will host our annual Back to School Open House event here
at North Point. All students and their parents/guardians are invited to attend. This event will provide you with
an opportunity to meet your child's teachers and hear about the expectations and exciting things your child
will experience in each class this year. Teachers will share their grading policies, classroom expectations,
testing, and CTE certification information, as well as additional items important to each specific class. 

Parents/Guardians will follow their child's A-day schedule and B-day schedule as outlined below. The school
will not provide schedules, so please plan to access this information by: 

Whatever method you choose, be sure you are able to view the teacher names and room numbers. 

Bell Schedule:
                                      1A 5:55 - 6:10                        1B 7:00 - 7:10
                                     2A 6:15 - 6:25                       2B 7:15 - 7:25
                                     3A 6:30 - 6:40                      3B 7:30 - 7:40
                                     4A 6:45 - 6:55                     4B 7:45 - 7:55

The evening will begin with a welcome from Principal Daniel Kaple in your child's 1A class. Please report to
class 1A at 5:55 pm. Announcements will be made throughout the evening to dismiss to the next class (no
bells). There will be 5 minutes between classes. Open House is not intended for parent-teacher conferences.
If you wish to speak to a teacher at length regarding your child, please contact your child's school counselor
to set up a parent-teacher conference. We look forward to seeing all of you on Tuesday evening, September
19th.

         NPHS spirit wear will be for sale from 3:30 - 5:30 in the lobby by the main office.  

The NPHS PTSO meets once a month at North Point.  The first meeting will be Thursday, September 28,  at
6:30 p.m. in the Staff Development room (across from the main office).  All are welcome!  For more
information about PTSO, please email nphseaglesptso@gmail.com

NPHS PTSO

Email - Send form and score report to dgarcia@ccboe.com
Mail - NPHS, 2500 Davis Road, Waldorf, MD 20603 Attention: Financial Secretary, D. Garcia
Turn into the NPHS main office 

Reimbursement forms must be submitted by September 30, 2023.
A Student Score Report must be turned in with the AP/CTE Exam Reimbursement Request form.

Click here for the AP/CTE Exam Reimbursement form.

AP/CTE EXAM REIMBURSEMENT REQUEST FORM

https://northpoint.ccboe.com/
http://www.ccboe.com/
mailto:nphseaglesptso@gmail.com
https://www.ccboe.com/departments/career-and-technical-education/apcte-test-reimbursement-request-form
https://www.ccboe.com/departments/career-and-technical-education/apcte-test-reimbursement-request-form


9th, 10th, and 11th grade students 
Pictures will be taken during English classes
 September 18, 19, 20, and 21 

PICTURE DAY



Charles County Public Schools (CCPS) is accepting applications from high school seniors interested in
participating in the Maryland General Assembly Student Page Program. Each year, CCPS selects three high
school seniors and one alternate to represent the school system in the program.

Students apply for program consideration by completing an official application, and an essay explaining
their interest and qualifications for the program. These forms can be obtained by accessing them on the
Charles County Public Schools website . Click here for a link to the forms.  Forms can also be obtained from
the county coordinator by email at llove@ccboe.com or by phone at 301-934-7389. 
Both of these completed documents must be submitted by email to llove@ccboe.com on or before 3 p.m.
on Wednesday, October 4.

Please contact Mrs. Newton in room 2307 or email (anewton@ccboe.com) if you have any questions. 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY STUDENT PAGE PROGRAM

I Click here to access the nomination form.

https://www.ccboe.com/students/student-page-program
mailto:llove@ccboe.com
mailto:llove@ccboe.com
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=fts6jik6w0CD3e0PwztGw_W69ujFz1BJsGd4fO_h1eJUQ1Y0OTJJOFU3WjhaNDZWVUlCRENaNVlUVi4u



